W

elcome back!  We hope you all had a fabulous summer and are well-rested and ready for another school year. 
Here are a few tips to help you start off your school year so that things might run a bit more smoothly:

· (Mandarin) Set your calendar in circulation.  This is critical –if you don’t do this, you will receive a “General Schedule Error!” message and will not be able to circulate anything.  Since it’s something you only do once a year, it’s easy to forget just how to go about it.  Therefore, a cheat sheet can be found on the SLS “Bright Ideas” web page for your reference.  (http://www.toolboxpro.org/classrooms/template.cfm?ID=4481&P=0). Scroll down and look for “Setting up Schedule” under “Automation.”
· Student patrons: Student patrons have been loaded into your database as the information became available to us.  If any students were added to Winschool or eSchool or SchoolTool (or whatever system you use) after they were extracted for Mandarin, you’ll have to add them manually.  Be sure to do a search for them before adding, though – just ‘cause they weren’t originally on your class list doesn’t mean they’re not in your database!
· Update your faculty patrons – we here at the SLS don’t have any faculty information, so that part’s up to you!  Make sure you add new faculty, delete those who have moved or retired, change names, etc. 
· Set up ILL groups.  It’s easier to keep track of what you’ve sent to whom if you make sure that you sign out any ILL transactions using your automation system.  We suggest having a different patron account for each school – it’ll help you follow up on items when you need to do so.
· Inventory – Make sure you get your inventory on the schedule as soon as possible!  Remember – it can be scheduled any time during the school year (doesn’t HAVE to be in June!) and we really need to be able to plan ahead.  You can schedule an inventory either by contacting Sue (GST West) or Mary (GST East) or else go to the SLS “Bright Ideas” web page to fill out and submit an online form to schedule.  PLEASE contact one us to schedule by Friday, October 6th.  If you have not contacted us to schedule by then, we cannot guarantee that we will be available to assist or that the Tricoders will be available.  
· Report Tool - If your library computer was reimaged this summer, you may need to repoint your Report Tool to the correct folder.  There are instructions on our Bright Ideas page.  However, if you need help, just shoot us an email!  (
· Technical Support _  Sue Kane is the primary Automation support contact for the Western Region (Addison, Alfred-Almond, Arkport, Avoca, Bath, Bradford, Campbell-Savona, Canaseraga, Canisteo-Greenwood, Corning-Painted Post, Hammondsport, Hornell, Jasper-Troupsburg, Prattsburgh) and Mary Hancock is the primary Automation support contact for the Eastern Region (Elmira, Elmira Heights, Horseheads, Odessa-Montour, Spencer-Van Etten, Watkins Glen, and Waverly).  We back each other up, though, so if Sue is unavailable, Western Region folks should contact Mary, and vice versa.  If you have technical issues or questions with your library automation software (Mandarin), please contact one of us BEFORE you call your help desk.  (99% of the time they refer you back to us, anyway.) 
Have a great school year, and don’t ever hesitate to give us a call or drop us an email if you have questions!

Sue and Mary








